----- Original Message ----- 
From: NESS (P.) Ltd. 

To: Project@iaia.org 

Cc: upretybk@wlink.com.np 

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2004 4:16 AM

Subject: Letter of Recommendations

Dear Mr. Tiapo,
 

This is in reference to the proposal on workshop on Capacity Building for Biodiversity submitted by Mr. Batu Krishna Uprety.
 

Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) is now a mandatory legal tool for the development projects in Nepal. While this is a strong point for the sustainable development legally, its furits and effectiveness, however, could only be realized when there is greater awareness among the people with regard to the outputs of EIA process. 
 

One of the critical issue in the EIA process of development projects in Nepal is the lack of awareness among the project affected people and lack of public participation during the EIA process and post EIA follow up during project implementation and operation. The proposal submitted by Mr. Batu Krishna Uprety, in my opinion address this issue. It's main objective is to inform the media people with regard to the current status of biodiversity and impact assessment and encourage them to write and publicize on the issues through National Daily and weekly  and also through other media like radios, and TV so that greater awareness is created among the general public for active participation during EIA process and post EIA follow up for a meaningful contribution.
 

The proposal, in my understanding, is a timely requirement to strengthen the EIA process and to ensure the benefits of EIA in the conservation/protection of unique biodiversity resources and safeguard project area population from the adverse environmental impacts of the development proposals. I strongly recommend the proposal.
 

Thanking you,
 

With Best Wishes and Regards
 

Yours Sincerely
Dr. Toran Sharma
Managing Director
NESS
